
Dress Code 
 
We ask all students to continue to wear clothing that is appropriate to an 
elementary school setting. It is important that we maintain a safe and respectful 
learning and teaching environment. Clothing which is suitable for the beach is  
not acceptable in the school. We appreciate your support as we work together 
to assist students to develop good judgement in their clothing choices. Bare 
midriffs, bare backs, offensive T-shirt slogans or those advertising violence, 
discrimination, smoking, drugs or alcohol are unsuitable for the school 
environment.  Hats and visors must be removed as students enter the building.   
 
• Exceptions to the dress code can be made for individual students for medical 
or religious reasons by the principal 

 
Please note that we have a number of students with asthma and that aerosol 
deodorant, body spray or perfume should not come to school. We are a 
fragrance free school. 
 


